Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Stephen C. Hesson, Assistant Fire Chief, City of Gainesville, on May 26, 2020. The Petition asks whether the Technoport entry and exit system on the submitted exhibits constitute a turnstile, if the NFPA permits turnstiles to be installed where revolving door assemblies are permitted, and if the turnstiles are considered a barrier obstructing the approach to an exit as identified in the NFPA. A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Catherine Thrasher, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 413-4269, Catherine.Thrasher@myfloridacfo.com.

Responses, motions to intervene, or requests for a hearing must be filed within 21 days of this Notice.
